Representatives of the Board of Justice look for experience in Poland
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On September 17-19, the delegation of Latvian Board of Justice managed by the Chair of the Board, the Chief Justice of the
Supreme Court Ivars Bickovics, will stay in Warsaw to exchange experience.

Delegation consists of members of the Board of Justice, Andris Strauts, the Chair of Latgale regional court and llze Freimane, the
Chair of the Administrative district court.

Latvian representatives will meet members of Polish Board of Justice and employees of the Board's Administration. The
delegation will visit Polish Constitutional Court, the Supreme Court and the Supreme Administrative Court, as well as the Ministry
of Justice of Poland.

Today, on the 17th of September, the delegation is to visit the Embassy of the Republic of Latvia in Warsaw meeting Einars
Semanis, the ambassador of Latvia in Poland, and employees of the embassy.

The Board of Justice is a new institution in Latvia, as it was formed in 2010, thus meeting colleagues in countries where similar
institutions have rich and long-term operation experience is important way to gain experience.
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